
 

GUIDED PATHWAYS TASKFORCE 
MINUTES 

Thursday I September 6, 2018 
2:15 – 4:15 PM 

President’s Board Room 
Voting Members Present: Tiffany Abeytia, Veronica Daut. Claudia Derum, Oscar Espinoza-Parra, 
Gary Ginther, Donna Greene, Ellen Hardy, Kelly Hall, Aries Jaramillo, Angel Meraz, Amanda Phillips, 
Andie Aldana, Sheryl O’Donnell 
Non-Voting Members Present, Carl Farmer, Academic Senate President 
Support: Lynda Scott 

Dr. Hall announced that she would be assuming the role of co-chair for the instructional 
deans due to Dean Karen Tabor’s announcement of retirement plans. Dean Leslie Young will 
continue to be a member of the group.  
 

1. Flex Presentation – Dr. Espinoza-Parra 
Oscar noted the successful Guided Pathways presentation during Flex Day at Indio. With 
attendance exceeding sixty-five attendees it is hoped that interest will continue the success 
of the Guided Pathways program. Oscar thanked all taskforce participants who attended, 
and assisted with planning the presentation. 
 

2. Guided Pathways Program – Dr. Hall and Taskforce Members 
General Discussion  

• Guided Pathways web site – The current site will be updated frequently as progress is 
made with the development of the program. Student and faculty participation will be 
an important focus providing data to measure success rates as the program is 
implemented.   

• Members have completed preliminary work to get the GP program underway with 
both student and faculty participation. Implementing student participation and 
planning will be led by members; Amanda Phillips, Angel Meraz, Aries Jaramillo, 
Veronica Daut, Tiffany Abeytia, and Sheryl O’Donnell.  

• Dr. Hall presented an overview of GP to Ed Policies and Practices Committee on 
September 6, providing handouts with program information, and stating what 
community colleges have done to launch their GP programs. 

• Launch Board, Tracking GP data measures: A goal in Stage 1 of the workplan is to 
develop a data dashboard using Key Performance Indicators form the LaunchBoard 
and local data. Campus constituents can access the LaunchBoard but it isn’t very user 
friendly. Creating a separate set of metrics might be confusing. Having clear, easy to 
interpret milestones is important.  

• Consider a ‘Call to Faculty’ for participation recognizing the plans and goals of the 
program.  



•  Four Pillars; a short discussion clarifying categories, and what might be considered 
for each pillar. Clarify (the path); web site, student voices, professional development, 
etc.  

 
3. Budget – Dr. Hall 
Kelly stressed the importance of having an effect spending strategy toward achieving the 
overall goals and success of GP.  It was suggested that possibly three members could serve 
as a sub-group to oversee budget expenditures, and provide monthly report.  

 
• With the enormity of the program the work group recommends funding a one year 

coordinator position using GP budget. This recommendation will be taken to the 
executive cabinet for input.    

• Stipends will continue to be considered for ongoing projects of the program; faculty 
participation, staff, etc.  

• GP Conference, November 26-27, Anaheim; Kelly will ask each of the Senators to 
identify someone from their area to attend.  This will include adjunct and ASCOD 
representatives.  

 
Next Meeting: 
Thursday, September 20, 2018  
Location: CSSC DSPS Conference Room 

 

 

 

 


